
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:30:05	AM	
	
We	need	to	support	solar	energy	as	it	is	the	best	clean	energy	provider	for	now.	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	raised	to	reflect	the	true	value	of	solar	power.	
	
Alex	Popof		

	
Postcode:	2790	
	
	




